Dear 5th grade parents,

We are in the process of creating the 2017-2018 5th grade memory book. This year we would like to provide families the opportunity to create a "Dedication Page" for your student. It is a great opportunity to personalize the memory book for your graduate. The proceeds allow us to produce our full-color memory book for every 5th grade student. We ask that you please consider placing a dedication page for your 5th grader. You are welcome to include photographs and your own personal message.

Leila G. Davis 5th Grade Memory Book Dedication Page Form

Student Name:			
Teacher:			
Parent Name:			
Email:			
Phone Number:			
Please circle one:	Full page \$100	Half page \$50	Quarter page \$25
A Quarter Page with no photo can contain up to about 75 words. We will contact you if the photo and text you submit are not appropriate for the selected page size.			
Dedication Wording:			
			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·

Order forms and payment are **due by March 2nd** to the teacher listed above. If you would like a picture(s) of your student in your dedication please email it with the student's name to: Stephanie Taylor at taylor.family@hotmail.com